
 
 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release    December 29, 2018 

 

MCTXSheriff Investigating Multiple Vehicle Burglaries  
 

On 12/28/18 at about 0140 hours, three white males were captured on surveillance video committing 

multiple vehicle burglaries in the vicinity of Durango Creek Drive and Casita Drive in Magnolia, Texas. 

The three males appeared to be followed by a silver, 4 door passenger car. Multiple firearms were reported 

stolen from vehicles as a result of the incident. Attached are photos pulled from some of the surveillance 

video.   

 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s 

Office at 936-760-5800, or the Montgomery County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP and reference 

case# 18A380572. 

                  

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

       Moore                                             Price 

Specialist Lee Knudsen 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Executive Division 

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 
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